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AED Discount Program Information 
 

To enhance the accessibility of Automated External Defibrillators (AEDs) 

in the Community, we have partnered with two AED providers to extend 

discounted pricing to community members and businesses.  

Out-of-hospital cardiac arrests have poor outcomes and survivability.  

However, as a community, we can enhance survival for out-of-hospital 

cardiac arrests with two simple actions: 

1. Increase the number of trained citizens in CPR. 

2. Increase the number of publicly accessible AEDs.  

To assist the District in building a “Heart Safe Community” the following 

vendors have agreed to extend discounts for AEDs.    

UniFirst Aid & Safety  

POC: Vladimir Reznuik 

Telephone: (239) 898-9813 

 

AED Brands – South Florida Representative 

POC: Danette Vega 

Email: dvega@aedbrands.com 

Telephone: (786) 539-4828 

We invite our community to become active partners in their safety by 

learning CPR and consider purchasing an AED for their business, condo, 

or home.    

Any community member wishing to learn CPR/AED free of charge should 

contact our Life Safety Division at (239) 590-4210 or by email at 

prevention@fmbfirefl.gov  

mailto:prevention@fmbfirefl.gov

